HTTP/2 Support
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Readinow strongly recommends turning on support for HTTP/2 on network devices such as proxies. (For a
description of HTTP/2 see https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/HTTP/2.)

HTTP/2 allows a web browser to pass multiple web requests over a single channel. This can improve performance
in situations where a web page makes parallel web requests, such as displaying multiple elements on a screen.



